
Draft Local Plan, Site SA45 - Land between Camlet Way and Crescent West, Hadley Wood 

I strongly object to this plan since the green belt will be destroyed and it will add unnecessary extra 
pollution. Furthermore it will destroy the environment and will not be a sustainable development. There is 
inadequate schooling as it is and my kids already didn’t even make the waiting list. We go for walks and 
enjoy the views and further development will destroy this.

Please remove this proposed site allocation
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